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Dear Dr. Garcia:

Your willingness to assist Governor Stevenson and
Senator Sparkman by serving on the Steering Com-
mittee of the Texas campaign organization is very
gratifying.

The Republican drive, using a popular military hero,
is designed to divide us and destroy the great gains
the Ame ric an people have made in the la st two decades.
This we must not allow to happen.

Whatever you are able to do to assist the party and
our nati anal ticket in this crucial election year
will be personally appreciated by me.

With kindest regards.

Sincerely,

Stephen A. Mitchell

Dr. Hector Garcia
Corpus Christi
Texas


